
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Office of Chairman Fay 
Thursday, January 26, 2023 7:38 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
Docket No. 20230001 

Please place the email below in Docket No. 20230001 

Thanks 

-----Original Message-----
From: mumz6809 <mumz6809@aol.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 7:46 PM 
To: Office of Chairman Fay <Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Help, please 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/26/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00554-2023 

I'm contacting you regarding the multiple FPL rate increase requests. I do realize there are costs to providing electricity, 
as well as costs to make repairs after storms. However, citizens on fixed incomes simply cannot afford all these potential 
rate increases! Please, help the citizens by declining these multiple rate increases! 

Truly, 
Kathy Mandeville 
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